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Wednesday 26th February 2020 

 

World Book Day 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 5th March, we will be celebrating World Book Day in school, where we will be going ‘Off 

Timetable’ for the day and delving into all things book related! 

 

As part of our day, we would like to invite parents/ carers into classes from 8.45-9.15, to share a book with 

your child/children. They may choose to bring a favourite book from home to share with you, or they may 

have one at school to read to you.  

 

If you have more than one child in the school, we ask that you go to the class of your youngest child. Older 

brothers and sisters will then join you, once their class teacher has registered them. 

 

As Year 4 have PE that morning, they will need to come to school in their PE kit, however they can bring 

their pyjamas into school to get changed into later. 

 

We also have a guest author coming in, who will be taking photographs for her Social Media. If you have 

previously signed a slip to say that your child cannot be photographed, they will not be in these photos, 

unless you tell us otherwise. 

 

Many thanks, and we look forward to seeing you joining us next Thursday! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Kelly     Mrs Bowen 

KS2 Reading Lead   KS1 Reading Lead 

Head Teacher: Mrs Carmel Dodds 
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jackie Robinson                              

Kingsland Gardens 
Kingsthorpe 

Northampton 
NN2 7BH 

 
Telephone: (01604) 714399 

Fax: (01604) 714672 
E-mail: 

 head@thegoodshepherd.northants-
ecl.gov.uk 
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“Following Jesus, The Good Shepherd, in all we say and do” 


